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Dibble, Dickson

From: Dibble, Dickson

Sent:  Thursday, January 08, 2009 2:39 PM

To: '‘Gordon, Ray (DERMY'

Cc: Bowman, Sandy; Grant, Patricia
Subject: RE: 0251266 Zo Tailoring - INACTIVATED

Ray,

Per your request and the resuits of the 12/31/08 inspection of the facility below, the status of the subject item
facility has been changed to INACTIVE.

ed party Help’ Returr

S

13060 NW TTHAVE

H. MIAML

Full Facility Screen comments: 01/08/09-INACTIVE per R.Gordon/DERM e-mail, inspection verified facility
closed, PERC & machine no longer on site, tenant evicted.

1/8/2009




0251266 Zo Tailoring

Thank you and have a Happy New Year!
Dick,

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection

Div. of Air Resource Management

Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program

Tel. (850) 921-9586

FAX (850) 922-6979

1ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

m COMMU NICATE

in plain language
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Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail

communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure

From: Gordon, Ray (DERM) [mailto:GordoR@miamidade.gov]

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 8:26 AM
To: Dibble, Dickson
Subject: RE: 0251266 Zo Tailoring

They were evicted. There is nothing on site

Ray A. Gordon
Office:305-872-6925

"Delivering Excellence Every Day"

From: Dibble, Dickson [mailto:Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: January 08, 2009 8:19 AM
To: Gordon, Ray (DERM)

Cc: Bowman, Sandy

Subject: RE: 0251266 Zo Tailoring

Ray,

Before | change the status of this facility to INACTIVE, can you tell me if the PERC machine has been removed,
or at least disconnected? Has the PERC been removed from the machine? Is there any PERC left on the

premise?

Let me know so | can enter the appropriate comments in ARMS.

1/8/2009
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Thank you and have a Happy New Year!
Dick,

Dickson E. Dibble, ES III

FL Dept of Environmental Protection
Div. of Air Resource Management
Bureau of Air Monitoring & Mobile Sources
Air General Permit Program
Tel. (850) 921-9586
" FAX (850) 922-6979
ICG-#345

Dickson.Dibble@dep.state.fl.us

CoMMUNICATE

in plain language

Page 3 of 3

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail

communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary Michael W.
Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you.
Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply click on this link to the DEP

Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
From: Gordon, Ray (DERM) [mailto:GordoR@miamidade.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2009 8:09 AM

To: Dibble, Dickson
Subject: 0251266 Zo Tailoring

Per inspection on 12/31/2008 this facility is out of business. Please close in ARMS

Ray A. Gordon

Office:805-872-6925

"Delivering Excellence Every Day"

1/8/2009




